
Principal’s Message                                            
Another year is almost over, where does the time go? I 
would like to take this opportunity to wish all our family 
and community members a very Merry Christmas and a 
safe and happy holiday.  
 
Today we have the infant’s class attending an excursion 
to Temora. I am sure they will enjoy their visit to the Rural 
Museum. Thank you to Mrs Quade and Mrs Sutton for 
coordinating this learning opportunity for the students. 
 
Student reports have been sent home today. These 
reports are for the purpose of providing parents with 
information about the progress of your child’s learning. If 
you have any queries or concerns please contact the 
school to arrange for a time to meet with your child’s 
teacher. 
 
Tomorrow is our end of year School Presentation Night. 
Students are required to wear full summer uniform. All 
students need to arrive by 6.20pm, ready for a 6.30pm 
start. While we endeavour to acknowledge all of the 
students’ achievements throughout the year, 
Presentation Night is an opportunity to recognise those 
students who have excelled throughout the year and 
encouragement for others to aspire to reach their learning 
goals in the future. 
  
Wednesday is our annual end of year Family Fun Day. 
The P&C will be catering a BBQ lunch free of charge. All 
parents and family members are welcome to join us for 
the day. Students will be travelling in by bus, departing 
school at 9.30am and returning to school in time for 
buses. 
 
Last day of school students may wear casual dress if 
they wish. And yes Ollie, you may wear your pyjamas! 
 
 
 
 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 12th December 2016 
WEEK 10            TERM 4 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
Week 10  
Mon 12 Kinder Orientation and Infants 

 Excursion to Temora 
 
Tues 13 Presentation Evening 6.30pm 
 
Wed 14 Family Fun Pool Day  
 
Thurs 15 Middle School 
 
Fri 16 Final day for students  
 
 

2017 
Term 1 Week 1 
Fri 27  Staff Development Day 
  
Mon 30 Students Return 

TALLIMBA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
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Readers 
We are still missing 2 readers. As we have 
borrowed these readers from other schools, we 
need to ensure they are returned. Can ALL 
readers please be returned as soon as possible. 
 
Term 1 and 4 are NO HAT - NO PLAY. We do have 
available at the school sun screen for student use, 
but any student not wearing a hat during break 
periods will be asked to remain under the COLA in 
the shade. 
 
Library News 
All Library books are to be returned. 
 
Reading for Meaning       
Last week’s quiz: 
Congratulations to Chelsea Leonard. The answer 
was the horizon. 
 
P&C News 
The P&C are asking for donations of Christmas 
items to put towards their raffle for Presentation 
Night. Gifts might include Christmas napkins, 
bonbons, ornaments, Christmas sweets, mini plum 
puddings etc. Donations can be left at the school. 
The P&C are also coordinating the Giving Tree for 
Presentation Night. Families and community 
members are asked to donate a wrapped gift for a 
child and place it under the tree on Presentation 
Night. Please ensure the gift is labelled with the age 
and gender of the child you intend the gift for. 

Following the formal assembly on Presentation 
Night the P&C will be holding a supper. Families 
are asked to bring along a plate to share.    
 
Year 6 Dinner

 
Congratulations to the Year 6 Students on the 
completion of their formal Primary education.  A 
special heartfelt thankyou to Mrs Rosemary Barnes 
and the students from West Wyalong High School 
hospitality class, who prepared such a wonderful 
dinner for us last Wednesday for our Year 6 Dinner. 

 
 

                                                 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish you a Merry Christmas, we 
wish you a Merry Christmas, we wish 
you a Merry Christmas, and a Happy 

New Year. 

 

On behalf of all the staff at Tallimba 
Public School, Merry Christmas, 

Happy New Year and please, have a 
safe and restful holidays. 

We look forward to seeing you all 
again, as well as some new faces in 

2017. 

 



 

 

 
  

 

This year, the Year 6 children decided to donate their SRC fundraising money to a worthy 
charity. The charity chosen was an orphanage in Cambodia where the funds were used to 
purchase fruit trees so that the children may have fresh fruit.  Thank you to Trish Stokes for 
coordinating this for us. 

 


